

## Talented Tots - Smithville Newsletter

## BOO!!!

Hello TT families!
Please remember
tuition is due every
Tuesday by
6:30pm, if this is not
paid there is a \$25
late fee. Also,
please remember
to label all jackets
and outerwear!

It is not too late to sign up for TOT classes with Coach Stevel

Wednesday October 19th, we will be having the Smithville Fire Dept. visit and teach the kids all about fire safety! We are collecting all red foods for donations to the firehouse!

Anything is appreciated!

Happy Birthday this month to: Elliot, Wells, Gunnar K. and Parker!



October 24<sup>th</sup> to October 29<sup>th</sup> we will be having our Halloween Spirit Week!
October 31<sup>st</sup> we will be having our Halloween party and parade!
October 28<sup>th</sup> we will be having our Haunted Hallways and Trunk Or Treat!

©The Little Ladybug Shop